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About this property
 

We offer to your attention this extremely beneficial
rental offer for fully furnished shop house located on
the communicative street. Its excellent location on a
busy main street in the center of the city, with many
banks and institutions in vicinity, is a great
prerequisite for the successful operation of your
business. On the other hand, it can be changed into
your office which is an excellent choice for tenants
working in town or close by. It is also great for
people with high requirements as the price in
combination with all the amenities make them
especially attractive compared to the other similar
rental offers in area. This district offers shop,
market, bus station, school, hospital, restaurant and
other amenities and services of the developed city.
This property is situated in one of the developed
village of Sikhottabong district, Vientiane capital.
The property has a living area of 312sq.m. It is
equipped, which offers kitchen, 1 bedroom, 6
bathrooms, large space which is suitable for
transforming it into shop or office, and also offers
electric hot water, furnishings, water supply and
electricity. It is finished with wooden window frame,
tile floors, and painted walls.
How to rent the property?
If you like the property and decide to rent it, we will
be able to prepare a rental agreement with the
landlord and present it for approval and signature by
both parties. Please contact the responsible estate
agent for more information on the procedure for
renting the property as it may vary between long-
term, short-term and seasonal rents.
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If you are an agent:
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